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Dear Parents,

Welcome back for the Summer term.

We have a new topic that will take us up to the end of the year, ‘What is a Voyage of Discovery?' If you would like to know a little more, you can find the project map (outlining the different areas we will be exploring as a class) on our webpage.

Our weekly spellings (out on Monday and tested the following Monday) have increased slightly as we focus less on spelling rules and more on the ‘Year 5/6 Common Exception Words’, that the class are expected to spell correctly by the end of key stage two. Reading should be attempted each day, this can be recorded in the children’s homework diaries. These will need to be handed in on Wednesday and Friday to make sure children are keeping up to date with their reading.

P.E. this term will be on Tuesdays (mini marines) and Thursdays (cricket). Please ensure that P.E. kit is in school those days.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you do have any questions at any point then please come and speak to me or leave a comment in the diary for me and I will do my best to sort any queries.

Yours sincerely,

Mr C. Hanrahan
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